
u.s. Department of Labor Wage and Hour Division
Washington. D.C. 20210

Dear FOIA Requestor:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act request, dated
Febl"(,IcdV ;Itt, ;10(2. . Your request has been assigned tracking number: £> 9"Oy. o'f .

Please refefto this' number in any future correspondence.

Please note that the FOIA appJies to existing records and does not require agencies to conduct
research or generate documents based on that research.

The FOIA requires that agencies generally disclose records unless agencies are required to
withhold requested records, either in whole or part due to one or more of the nine established
exemptions.

Pursuant to 29 CFR §70.19(e), you may be responsible for certain fees associated with
gathering the information you have requested.

Sincerely,

William A. Nardo
Freedom ofInformation Act Officer
Wage and Hour pivision


